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Travel Scholarship  
in honour of Professor Colin Nettelbeck

At the Annual General Meeting in March 2021, ISFAR members voted 
to set up a Travel Scholarship in honour of Emeritus Professor Colin 
Nettelbeck, to recognise the central role he played in founding the Institute 
and his ongoing and invaluable commitment to the full range of its public 
and research activities, including his inauguration of the ongoing French 
Australian Dictionary of Biography (https://www.isfar.org.au/fadb/).

This biennial Scholarship of $400 will be awarded to a Postgraduate or 
Honours student to assist them present a paper at the ISFAR conference, held 
every two years. Candidates should apply by submitting the Scholarship 
application form available on the ISFAR website, together with their abstract, 
by the Call for Papers deadline. Criteria for the award include the quality 
of the abstract, the relevance of the paper to the themes of the conference, 
and the degree of financial support already available to the candidate. The 
Research Committee’s decision, including the decision whether to make an 
award, will be final.

The first award will be made in relation to the conference planned for 
2023. Further details and an application form will be available on the ISFAR 
website closer to the time.


